
Liturgical Rotas 
11th June 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Lectors Ministers of  
Welcome 

COGGESHALL Pat Ezra 
Sean O’Leary 

Neville Bridgman Clare Gallant 

KELVEDON Jadwiga  Smith 
Steve Smith 

Helena McInally Elizabeth Maxted 

TIPTREE Mary Mann Simon Hall 
 

Celia Butt 

 MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS:    
 Morning & Evening Prayer:  Week 1 

SUNDAY       
4th June 
Pentecost Sunday 
  
 

Coggeshall 
 
Kelvedon 
Kelvedon 
Tiptree 

9.00 a.m. 
 

11.00 a.m. 
1.00 p.m. 
6.00 p.m. 

In thanksgiving (30th wedding  
anniversary Derek & Annette Hand) 
All Parishioners 
Baptism: Lyla May Whittick 
Timothy Bartlett (anniversary) 

MONDAY    
5th June 
St Boniface 

Kelvedon 9.00 a.m.  James Sheldrake RIP 

TUESDAY    
6th June 
St Nobert 

Kelvedon 
Tiptree 
Kelvedon 

8.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

7.30-8.30 p.m. 

Private Intention 
Rosary & Eucharistic Adoration 
Eucharistic Adoration 

WEDNESDAY    
7th June 
 

Kelvedon 
Kelvedon 
Tiptree 

9.00 a.m. 
5.00 p.m. 
7.30 p.m. 

Private Intention 
Reception of body: Terry Rohan RIP 
Ecumenical time of prayer for nation 

THURSDAY  
8th June 

Kelvedon 
  

10.30 a.m. Requiem: Terry Rohan RIP 

FRIDAY      
9th June 
St Columba 

Kelvedon 9.00 a.m. Private Intention 

SATURDAY      
10th June 

Kelvedon 
  

10.00 a.m. Private Intention 

SUNDAY       
11th June 
Most Holy Trinity 

Coggeshall 
Kelvedon 
Tiptree 

9.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

6.00 p.m. 

All Parishioners 
First Communicants 
Intention Trasha Bradley-Jones 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  this Saturday  10.30 a.m. - 11.00  a.m. 
with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  & Benediction  

PARISH OF ST MARY IMMACULATE & THE HOLY ARCHANGELS  
KELVEDON  ST. BERNARD COGGESHALL ST JOHN HOUGHTON TIPTREE 

(Twinned with St Joseph’s Mission, Besters, KwaZulu-Natal)                                                                         
Monsignor Gordon Read                                                                      

Telephone:  01376 570348   
Address: The Presbytery, Church Street, Kelvedon, CO5 9AH                                                                                     

 Email: kelvedon@dioceseofbrentwood.org  
    Parish Website: www.kelvedoncatholicparish.org.uk                                                  

  Diocesan Website: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net  
Parish Facebook Page www.facebook.com/kelvedoncatholic 

 twitter.com/KelvCathParish  www.instagram.com/kelvedoncatholicparish 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 
4th June 2017 

 

  

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
As the Father sent me, so am I sending you: 
receive the Holy Spirit. 
 
 

First Reading            Ac 2:1-11 

Responsorial Psalm      Ps 103:1.24.29-31.34 

Second Reading           1 Cor 12:3-7.12-13 

Gospel             Jn  20:19-23 

  

https://twitter.com/KelvCathParish


PENTECOST SUNDAY:   ‘Pentecost’ means fifty – fifty days after the Passover and the  
Resurrection.  For the Jewish community it is a feast of ‘first fruits’ and also of         
thanksgiving for the gift of the Ten Commandments on Mount Sinai.  This is why such 
crowds were gathered in Jerusalem.  It is also why the Holy Spirit comes down in the form 
of fire and wind – a sign of the New Covenant sealed in the Blood of Christ.  As Christians 
we celebrate today as the birthday of the Church – the day when God empowers the  
disciples to carry out the commandment to bring the Good News to the ends of the earth 
and to baptise all people in the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  The Spirit comes 
down individually upon the disciples but as part of a group.  It is a communal experience.  
It is the same for us.  Our relationship with Christ in the Spirit is personal and individual 
but we do not receive the Spirit in isolation but to make us part of God’s family, the   
Mystical Body of Christ.  We cannot be Christians in isolation.  We see how the Spirit 
bursts out upon the wider community with the apostles preaching the Good News.  The 
Spirit is given to us not just as a personal and interior gift but for the transformation of 
the world around us and the building of God’s Kingdom.  Before we go to the polling   
station on Thursday we should ask the Holy Spirit to guide our choice. 
  
PRAYER NEEDS:  Please continue to pray for those parishioners who are sick especially  
Michelle Bryant, Samantha Upton, Margaret Britain, Paul Britain, Vanessa Dann,   
Angelina Barber, Mrs Van Stolk Senior, Denis Wood, Hayley Hetzel, Julie                     
Trueman, Deborah Lee, Bill Sullivan, Pam Loath, Karen Kelly, Sheila Faulkner, Mike   
Gibson, Donovan Bushing, Rebecca Dillon, Brian Harper, Anne Entwistle, Audrey 
Hopwood and any unknown to us.    
 
ANNIVERSARIES:  Please remember Edith Hoenich, Philip Scoker, Joan Bell, Ivy Chaplin, 
Angelo Ciarleglio, Timothy Bartlett, Kenneth Hinchliffe, Martin Bacon and Mary Wood 
whose anniversaries occur at this time.  
 
ECUMENICAL TIME OF PRAYER:  Do join with fellow Christians in Tiptree – in person or at 
least in spirit – as we pray for our nation at St John Houghton, Wednesday evening 7.30-
8.30 p.m. 
  
FIRST COMMUNIONS:  Please pray for the six children who will make their First          
Communion at 11.00 a.m. Mass next Sunday: Alfie Cockx, Kieron De Silva, Phoebe      
Jennings, Harry Maxted, Ellen McCloskey and Kathryn Van Stolk. 
  
FUNERAL TERRY ROHAN:  His body will be brought into church on Wednesday evening   
at 5.00 p.m.  The Requiem Mass will take place on Thursday 8th June at St Mary           
Immaculate, Kelvedon, 10.30 a.m. followed by burial at Wrabness 2.30 p.m.  For logistical 
reasons his body will remain in Church after Mass until about 1.00 p.m.  Parishioners are 
welcome to join the family for a reception at The Angel  11.30+ but please let them know 
so they can cater accordingly (rohanette@gmail.com; 01376 571744).  Terry wanted a 
very simple funeral with no music, tributes or flowers. 
 
FINANCE:  Offertory collection for Sunday 28th May - £717.46  

ST JOHN BOSCO SUMMER CAMP 2017:  The St Vincent de Paul Society provides this  
annual opportunity for children to have an exciting activity-packed camping holiday in 
the Essex countryside for a suggested donation of £145.  You are asked to enquire or 
book on line at www.svpboscocamp.org.uk – Twitter: @Boscocamp. The Boys’ Camp     
(8-13 years old) runs 22nd - 29th July and 29th July - 5th August.  The Girls’ Camp (9-12 
years old) runs 5th - 12th August.  For paper application forms and information ask          
Fr Gordon. 
  
MASS TIME VARIATIONS:  Because of the above arrangements, Mass on Wednesday will 
be at 9.00 a.m. and the Requiem on Thursday at 10.30 a.m. will take the place of 10.00 
a.m. Mass. 
  
‘ORDINARY TIME’:  After Pentecost we enter the period of ‘Ordinary’ time - liturgical 
colour green – continuing the story of Our Lord’s life and ministry from St Matthew’s 
Gospel from before Lent, picking up with ‘Week 9’. 
 
SENIOR PARISHIONERS’ LUNCH:  Takes place on Saturday 17th June in St Dominic’s 
Room, Kelvedon.  If you would like to attend then please complete a YELLOW FORM 
(copies can be found at the back of the church) and return by Sunday 11th June so that 
we can get an idea of the numbers for catering purposes.  Forms can either be given to 
Fr Gordon or left at the back of the church.  For more information contact Jadwiga 01376 
570624, Pat 01376 570806 or Elizabeth 01376 570025. 
 
NEW PRAYER GROUP: The new prayer group is now meeting in Kelvedon every Thursday 
at 10:30 a.m. after 10.00 a.m. Mass.  If you can spare 30 minutes of your time, please 
join us in front of the Tabernacle.  All welcome to attend Mass! 
 
DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM MEETING: A kind reminder to all pilgrims 
that a meeting has been organised by Witham on Tuesday June 6th at 7:15 p.m.             
to organise the trip to Walsingham. As we are now sharing their bus, it would be polite 
and helpful for their coordinator, Mary Watson, and for ourselves if as many of our    
pilgrims could attend their meeting. Please, bring your £10 deposit in an envelope      
with your name clearly written on the front and ‘Kelvedon’ underneath. If you are not 
attending the meeting, please make sure either Fr Gordon or Angie Hart have your     
deposit this Sunday. Many thanks for your co-operation.   Parking is in the Council car 
park beside the Church.  After 7.00 p.m. the charge is 50P.  It is suggested that you arrive 
just after 7.00 p.m. as the parking charges up to 7.00 p.m. are different. The parking in 
Guithavon Street, where the Church is, is resident's parking permit only. 
 
DIOCESAN CENTENARY LECTURES (1 OF 4):  Cathedral Parish Hall, Ingrave Road,       
Brentwood CM15 8AT, 7.30 p.m. on Wednesday 7th June: Father Stewart Foster 
(Diocesan Archivist) will speak on ‘The Foundation and Early Years of the Diocese,     
1917-1951 (Bishops Ward & Doubleday).’  Admission Free. 
 
 

mailto:rohanette@gmail.com
http://www.svpboscocamp.org.uk

